
Allen, Meredith 

4/29/2014 5:09:00 PM
Fugere, Raymond G. (raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

RedactedCc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Reporting

Ray,

Thank you for confirming with Ms. Tyrrell. PG&E will plan to submit its report on July 31.

Meredith

On Apr 29, 2014, at 5:03 PM, "Fugere, Raymond G." <r3yro0nd.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Meredith and Barbara:

Ms. Tyrrell is okay with a delay in the reporting requirement connected with the 
drought letter, so that we can clarify the data and format to be reported.

Ray

Raymond G. Fugere, P.E

Program & Project Supervisor

Safety and Enforcement Division

320 W. 4th Street, Suite 500

Los Angeles, CA 90013

Office (213) 576-7015

“It is easy to lie with statistics, but it is hard to tell the truth without them. ”
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